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Patricia West

From: Taylor Miller <tlks1234@outlook.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2023 11:42 AM
To: 29; Patricia West
Subject: Taylor Miller resignation 

Good Morning Jay, 
At this time my family is moving out of the area to pursue new opportunities. Therefore, I regret to inform you that I will 
be resigning my position on the DDA. I wish the board the best and truly appreciate everything the board does for the 
community. 
 
Thank you, 
Taylor Miller  
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